
 
 

 

 

Hello.  We  hope everyone has had a good 
first half term. The school has been full of 
vibrant activities, and it is great that our 
Sports Clubs (bookable via Scopay) and 
school trip programme have begun again.  
The second half term is brimming with 
even more activities, so keep an eye open 
for key dates at the end of the newsletter 
including Children In Need Day & our 
Snow White Pantomime. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Books Giveaway.  We have some 
old reading scheme books which are no 
longer needed in school which will be by 
the gate on Friday  22nd October, at the 
end of the school day. If you would like 
some books please help yourself. 

 

School Trips Update. Year 3 recently visit-
ed Rougemont Gardens as part of their 
History topic.  We looked at the new build-
ing on the site of old Exeter Castle, then 
saw the Gatehouse of the original castle 
that still remains. We followed the roman 
walls, found the ditch around the motte 
(hill) and imagined where the keep and 
bailey might have been.  Mr Ellis nearly 
managed to throw an apple up to the top 
of the motte!  After an exciting time being 
historians we walked home, stopping for  

 

 

   lunch at the quay!  We had a fantastic day.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

                                             

 

 

This week we have had 2 trips out and 
about. An EYFS trip to the Library on Mon-
day 18th October, and our Year 5 classes 
enjoyed a trip to central Exeter and The 
House That Moved on Thursday 21st Octo-
ber.  

Secondary School Admissions for 2022 
start.  The deadline for admissions for 
starting Secondary Schools in 2022 is 31st 
October 2021. The easiest way to apply is 
online by visiting www.devon.gov.uk/
admissionsonline or by clicking here. If you 
are unable to apply online, please see the 
email sent out from school earlier this 
month that contained the application form 
and details of assistance available to you. 
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Food Bank Whole School Harvest Collec
tion.  To mark harvest this year, we or-
ganised a whole school collection for Exe-
ter Food Bank. We asked our Wynstream 
families to kindly donate items for our 
school collection. Items were handed in 
between 6th October and the 15th Octo-
ber, and Exeter Food Bank collected the 
items on Thursday 21st October. Many 
thanks to everyone who donated items, 
you can see from the photograph above 
that a splendid array of items were col-
lected. 

 
 

  

 

Congratulations to 
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Remembrance Day 2021.  The Poppy Ap-
peal is the Royal British Legion's biggest 
fundraising campaign held every year in 
November, during the period of Remem-
brance. Poppies will go on sale in school 
after half term. 
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Congratulations to Rital Asiri, Maison 
Kennedy, Joe Port, Benjamin Drew, Leila 
Tape, Kacie-Paige Matthews, Jamie 
Matthews, Kyle Townsley, Ella Hamlyn 
and Jaxon David. 

Well Done Kacie for your amazing poster! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children In Need 2021. We will be en-
joying activities throughout the school on 
Friday 19th November.  Bring a Bear to 
school and wear non-uniform for £1 do-
nation.  

 

October Half Term Dates. School is 

closed from Monday 25th October to 

Monday 1st November inclusive. School 

re-opens on Tuesday 2nd November. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Key School Dates; 

October Half Term Dates. Monday 25th 

October to Monday 1st November inclu-

sive. School re-opens on Tuesday 2nd No-

vember. 

Children In Need Day. Friday 19th Novem-

ber. 

Snow White Pantomime. Monday 22nd 

November. 

VirginCare Flu Vaccination Clinic. Friday 

26th November.  

Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Dinner.  

Friday 10th December. 

Christmas Break. Monday 20th December 

to Tuesday 4th January 2022. School re-

opens Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

School Day timings from September 2021. 
Classes start at 8:40am and end at 
3:10pm, children must be in class at 
8:40am. Late arrivals should be through 
the school reception so that arrival can 
registered. 
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